
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Use of photos/videos 
 

Dear participants and guests, 
 
Photos and videos from this event will be used 
by Land Rover Owners Namibia for social 
media and PR purposes. In this context, 
personal data will be processed. These photos 
and videos may appear in print publications 
and on the Land Rover Owners Namibia’s 
social media channels and website.  
 
Should you wish to object to being included in 
photos/videos, or to their publication, please 
inform the photographer immediately or 
contact Land Rover Owners Namibia’s Media 
Office (mediaoffice@lrovernam.com.)  
 
Land Rover Owners Namibia has no influence 
however on the use of photos/videos made by 
representatives of the press and other media 
or other guests. 
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